



The Dove Federation

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Disney



Parkers C of E V.C Primary School Pound Hill Saham Toney Norfolk IP25 7HP

Tel: 01953 881601

Web: www.parkers.norfolk.sch.uk

Caston C of E V.A. Primary School The Street

The Street Caston Norfolk NR17 1DD

Tel: 01953 483304

Web: www.caston.norfolk.sch.uk

11th May 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Last night, the Government announced that there could be a phased opening of Primary Schools from June 1st (after half term) at the earliest. At the moment, it has been said that it will be Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 pupils who will be returning.

I am sure that lots of you will have questions about this announcement but unfortunately at this moment we have no further information on this to provide. We are hopeful, that over the course of today and this week the Government and Norfolk County Council will provide further clarification and guidance. Once this has been received we will put together a plan of how this is going to work in our schools

As soon as we have the required information and a plan I will again write to you detailing what we will be doing.

Once again, thank you for your patience and working with us during these unprecedented times.

Kind regards

Mrs Disney